
Town Council organise Beating of the Bounds 

Saltash Town Council will be hosting a Beating of the Bounds event on Saturday 28 

September 2024.  

Beating of the Bounds is an ancient custom which dates back to Anglo-Saxon times. 

Members of the community would walk the boundaries of the parish to share the 

knowledge of where they lay.  

The walk will be approximately five miles and take three hours, passing each of the 

five boundary stones. 

The walk will include a brief stop at the Notter Bridge Inn and end with a cream tea at 

Isambard House. The Saltash Red Bus will be used for transport. 

The Mayor of Saltash Councillor Julia Peggs says “This traditional event has been 

taking place in Saltash for 100’s of years and was traditionally held to bring blessings 

and protection for the land. I look forward to seeing residents on the walk!” 

Tickets are on sale on Eventbrite and at Saltash Library Hub and the Guildhall. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/saltash-beating-the-bounds-2024-tickets-

978289880367  

 


